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Celebrate fall during Harvest of the Acorn Moon Festival, Sept. 25

GENEVA, IL — Looking for a fun way to kick-off the fall season?

Bring your family and friends out to Oakhurst Forest Preserve on Sunday, Sept. 25, where we’ll celebrate 
the beginning of autumn during our Harvest of the Acorn Moon Festival. The event is from 12-3 p.m. 

There are family-friendly activities for all ages including pumpkin painting, mule-drawn hayrides, nature 
crafts, outdoor games, folk music, guided hikes, harvest-themed refreshments and more!

There is no admission fee, however, nominal fees for crafts, rides and refreshments apply. No registration 
is required. Oakhurst Forest Preserve is located at 1680 Fifth Ave., Aurora.

For more information, or to view the full roster of Forest Preserve District nature programs, visit 
www.kaneforest.com or call 630-444-3190. Find the District on social media by searching 
@forestpreserve.
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